
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
9th September 2025 
 

Nursery Open Classroom 2025-2026 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We would like to warmly invite you to Open Classroom sessions in our Nursery. Working 
in partnership with parents and carers is such an important part of your child’s learning 
journey. These sessions will give you the opportunity to: 

• Spend time in the classroom and see how your child learns through play and 
exploration. 

• Share in your child’s learning journey and celebrate their progress so far. 
• Find out more about how you can support your child’s development and learning 

at home. 
 

Dates are as follows… 
 

Tuesday 16th of September 2025  

Thursday 20th of November 2025  

Tuesday 13th of January 2026  

Thursday 12th of March 2026  

Tuesday 28th of April 2026  

Thursday 18th of June 2026  

 
 
There will be a chance to talk with staff, look through learning journeys, and join in with 
some of the learning activities. These sessions will start promptly at 2:55pm and finish at 
3:10pm. We hope this will be a relaxed and enjoyable time for you to see first-hand the 
experiences your child is having at nursery. We value the role that you play in your child’s 
education and believe that by working closely together, we can give your child the very 
best start in their learning. We look forward to welcoming you into our classroom. 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
 

Mrs C Dixon 
Assistant Head for Early Years 
 

 


